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LEO AND HERMA 

APPRECIATION FROM ADAMS

With deep pleasure I would wish to extend my heart felt appreciation to the founders of LEjOFONDs Leo and Herma as well as the Dutch people for having developed a good heart and come on to to the rescue of the poor people and also schools in need to help them.

On the behalf of the constructors, I would like to thank the foundation in Holland and Lejofonds for the funds they have contributed towards the building of the four stance modern pit latrine at Kisimbizi Primary School in Nkokonjeru.

Through the Lejofonds I would wish to thank the well wishes in Holland who had made possible to see that the toilet is now completed.

It is of great pleasure to say that the four state latrine is now completed and ready to be used by the school.

Special thanks should go to Leo and Herma who managed to pay well all the funds needed up to zero balance and l do promise them that all their funds had been used in the most appropriate way. To me I say thank you very much and continue with that spirit and I do promise co-operation in other developing projects here in Uganda.

I remain
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